


September 1, 2019

Community Preservation Committee
Town of Scituate
600 Chief Justice Cushing Highway
Scituate, MA 02066

Dear Community Preservation Committee,
The Scituate Historical Commission endorses the application of Mr. Craig Rosenquist for the restoration of the three historic mile markers in Scituate.  We believe the markers are an important historical feature for the Town and their restoration will be a welcome addition.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,
Douglas J. Smith
Douglas J. Smith
Chair
Scituate Historical Commission





